
19 January 2018, Budapest 

 

Extraordinary announcement on the extraordinary General Meeting of CIG Pannónia 

Life Insurance Plc. convened for 10 a.m. on 19th January 2018 

 

CIG Pannónia Life Insurance Plc. (registered seat: H-1033 Budapest, Flórián tér 1.; 

company registry number: Cg.01-10-045857; hereinafter: “the Company) hereby 

notifies its shareholders and other capital market participants that as in the previous 

years – instead of the fact that the proportion of the voting rights represented by 

shareholders exceeded significantly the average of the preceding first general meetings -  

there was no quorum at the Extraordinary General Meeting scheduled for today at 10 

a.m. The proportion of the voting rights represented by the shareholders who present 

the general meeting and could exercise their voting rights was 33,9%, calculated as a 

percentage of the total number of shares representing voting rights. Therefore the 

general meeting was under the necessary proportion for the quorum. 

The repeated General Meeting (in accordance with the announcement published on 12 

December 2017) has been convened for 30 January 2018 from 10 a.m. held at the same 

location, with the same agenda and with the same criteria for registration. The repeated 

General Meeting convened because of the lack of quorum at the original meeting 

automatically has quorum concerning all the items listed in the original agenda regardless of 

the number of shareholders attending the repeated General Meeting. The conditions of the 

shareholders’ exercising attendance and voting rights at the repeated General Meeting are the 

same as the criteria specified for attending and voting at the original General Meeting. 

 

CIG Pannónia Life Insurance Plc.  

 

Disclaimer: All information contained within this article is for information purposes only, and shall not be 

considered an official translation of the official communication referred to herein. This document does not 

include the integral wording of the official communication referred to herein, the original Hungarian language 

version of it remains to be the solely legally binding material in the subject matter. For further information, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 


